
Updated objection to your exempting Delaware River Solar 
from the moratorium. 
From: Petrina Case <petrinacase@gmail.com> 
 

Date: October 31, 2020 at 1:27:53 PM EDT 
 

To: "mjcdvm@yahoo.com" <mjcdvm@yahoo.com>, "bowermantownboard@gmail.com" 
<bowermantownboard@gmail.com>, "rherendeen@live.com" <rherendeen@live.com>, Ron 
Brand Gmail <rlbplans@gmail.com>, Peter Ingalsbe <pingalsbe@farmingtonny.org>, Town 
Clerk <townclerk@farmingtonny.org>, "sholtz0@hotmail.com" <sholtz0@hotmail.com> 
 

Subject: updated objection to your exempting Delaware River Solar from the moratorium. 

October 31, 2020  
 

Dear  Peter Ingalsbe, Supervisor Farmington Town Board and Board Members: Steven Holtz, 
Mike Casale, Nathan Bowerman, Ronald Herendeen, Michelle FIney- Town Clerk, Ron Brand, 
Director of Development, 

Please post as part of the record that we, Petrina and Paul Case of Fox Road  are opposed to large 
Scale Industrial/commercial Solar in Residential and Ag Zones and specifically the one proposed 
for the corner of Fox Road and Yellow Mills Road.   

Further, we object to your exempting Delaware River Solar from the moratorium. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Petrina & Paul Case 

5191 Fox Road, 

Palmyra, NY  14522 Town of Farmington, County of Ontario 

 


